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Dear Homeowner / Occupier:

INVITATION TO A WORK SESSION - Riverside Drive Traffic Caiming Study

The District of North Vancouver invites you to a work session related to traffic speeding on
Riverside Drive. A map of the study area is attached.

Where: Room 321, 3™ Floor, Capilano College Library (Parking $2)

When: March 14, 2001 between 7:00 - 9:00 p.m.

Over the past few years, local residents have expressed concern about speeding along
Riverside Drive West, north of Grantham Drive. This issue has been reassessed with the
recently adopted District Traffic Calming Policy, *Neighbourhood Traffic Calming Program
and Procedures”. This has confirmed that further study is required, which will include a
community consultation process.

Two work sessions with the community are planned. This first session is designed to allow
participants to share views on the traffic situation and possible improvements. The second
session will focus on possible solutions. ﬁl‘ he results of the sessions and a community survey
will be consolidated and sent back to the neighbourhood. Staff will then develop
recommendations for presentation to Council. 76/

The District has retained the services of Context Research to help facilitate the process,
and District staff will provide the technical input for the project.

There is no need to confirm your attendance in advance. If you have any questions, please
call Tracy Reith at 990-2450 or Ken Krueger at 990-2349. We look forward to your

participation in the work session.

Yours truly,

|

Donna Howes, P. Eng.

Assistant Manager, Transportation Planning.
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